
December 22, 1986 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold Weisberg: 

This is the first chance I've had to respond to 
the letter you sent last month about difficulties you 
-have-enevantered with FOlk-requestscand &but the 
FBI's harassment in response to those efforts. 

I have shown your letter and the accompanying 
legal argument to several lawyers who do a great deal 
of work in EOM cases. They all found your material 
interesting and requested permission to make copies. 
Do you have any objection to my mak 	this material 
available to them? 

Erwin Knoll 
Editor 

EK/hc 

TELEPHONE: (608) 257-4626 


